
  

  

Notice 

Date: 27.09.2023 

The Women’s Development Cell, The Dept. of Bengali and English in association with IQAC, is going to 

organize a quiz competition on “Detective fiction” on 30th September 2023. Students willing to participate are 

asked to enroll themselves in the following link: https://forms.gle/SprPaU2mLNNoipkE7 . 

 

NB: Not more than 24 participants will be selected on a first-come-first-serve basis. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti 
              Principal 
Heramba Chandra College  


